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Askin, Tim

From: Richard Forrest <skipforrest@me.com>
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 2:49 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: Re: submission of Certificate of Appropriateness Application Form
Attachments: Ring cameras layout 10-15-18.pdf

Hi Tim,  
 
I’m attaching the information requested. My first time annotated photos but think it works. Also added a hand 
drawn layout which may be helpful or if it adds confusion just toss it.  
 
The exact position of cameras and small solar panels (dimensions are listing on page two of application will be 
determined once held in place to determine field of vision. But the red Xs should be within inches of final 
location.   
 
Dimensions:  cameras - 4.98 x 2.71 x 2.95 inches. Solar panels - 7.50 x 6.00 x 1.25 inches.  
 
Only one camera w/panel is on the front of the building, to protect entrance and front living room windows. The 
other’s are on back of building and far rear side of north side of building to protect area behind fence which 
would shield intruders.  
 
Please let me know if this is all you need. The install was scheduled for tomorrow but I’ve placed on hold 
pending approval. 
 
Thanks 
 
Skip 
 
R i ch a r d  K .  ( S ki p )  F or re s t  
F or r e s t  De s i gn e r s  LLC  
I n t e r i o r s  |  A r t  |  D e s i g n  
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On Oct 15, 2018, at 12:22 PM, Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 
 
I have received the application. Please provide the following information. 
  
1. Annotated photographs indicating installation location. One photo of each affected wall with X’s or circles drawn to 
indicate approximate installation location. No fine detail is expected or desired. 
  
2. Image of typical camera and solar panel, catalog/website photo is sufficient. Include dimensions. 
  
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
  
NEW OFFICE LOCATION 
Zeidler Municipal Building 
841 N. Broadway, Rm B1 
  
  
  
From: Richard Forrest [mailto:skipforrest@me.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 1:26 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission 
Subject: submission of Certificate of Appropriateness Application Form 
  
  
R i ch a r d  K .  ( S ki p )  F or re s t  
F or r e s t  De s i gn e r s  LLC  
I n t e r i o r s  |  A r t  |  D e s i g n  
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders 
and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention 
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer 
 


